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Hello, my names Curt. Ilive at 28363 balkins dr and I'm quite concerned about the aurora house building
project on my street.

The proposed project is not in line with other properties in the neighborhood with the front of the home being
significantly closer to the street than the others.

I feel there should be a strong consideration to re-proprose the plans to fit with the neighborhood style as it
could ruin the overall equestrian look and feel of old agoura. Hopefully the planning commission will take this
into consideration.



